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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 5th April 2019 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have enjoyed a fabulous end to our term today. I was very proud of our children’s thoughtful readings, poetry, 
artwork and singing at our Easter Service this morning in Bishops Caundle Church. Topaz definitely moved us all with 
their representation of the Easter Story through dance. By popular request we have videoed the dance in school and 
are hoping to post it on our website. Thank you to Vicar Richard and Mr Budgell who supported this special service. 
 
The weekly toddler group was busy in school with lots of lovely themed activities and All Saints children enjoyed an 
Easter Hunt/Quiz this afternoon courtesy of our wonderful PTA. The day ended with the chance to catch up over a 
cuppa and win some chocolate goodies at our Easter Café, again kindly organised by our PTA. 
 
Yesterday we celebrated many of our children for excellent attendance and in Key Stage 2 for achieving their reading 
awards. Special congratulations to the children who were awarded their superstar badges for completing their 100 
sticker chart.  
The Yr 5 children arrived back at school on Wednesday having had a wonderful trip to Mill on the Brue. The children 
excelled, personally challenging themselves and demonstrating exemplary behaviour and great teamwork.  
 
Whilst Year 5 have been away, Yr6 have been demonstrating commitment and enthusiasm for learning as they head 
towards their assessments in May. Please encourage ‘little and often’ home learning to keep up the rate of progress 
over the break.  Well done to all of Year 6 - you are putting in the effort and making great progress as a result. 
 
A couple of further items… 

 A reminder that there is a black postbox situated just inside the front door of the school for any money, slips 
etc that you wish to return to the office. Alternatively, envelopes can be handed to the member of staff on 
duty at the door each morning or children can hand them to their class teacher. 

 I have been asked to inform you that the Post Office situated in Bishops Caundle Community Shop will be 
closing shortly. Please ask in the shop for any further details.  

 
I would like to end the term by thanking the team at All Saints who work tirelessly to provide the most wonderful 
opportunities for our children. They are totally committed to the school offering the very best it can and I am 
grateful and proud that we achieve so much at our small school.  
 
We wish you all blessings at Easter and a great family break. We look forward to welcoming the children back on 
Tuesday 23rd April when we will hopefully enjoy some warmer weather! We have a great range of summer activities 
planned and will be getting ready for the swimming season.  
 
Happy Easter, 
 
All Saints 
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Letters Home this Week 

 Year 3 Cluster trip letter to Carymoor, Friday 25th May 

 Strengthening Families flyer. Please note these courses are free to all families. Please call the phone number 
given if you are interested. 

 Saturday Live @ 5 Poster: SaturdayLive@5 is a completely new kind of church. Please join Vicar Richard 
and the team at School on Saturday 13th April for excellent hospitality, good company, friendship, fun 
activities and worship with a difference. 


